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North Queensland Recorder Society Newsletter

December 2011

Another very short newsletter ...

Christmas Busking

Thank you to everyone who took part in this very successful event. There were about 15 players ranging
through all the age groups. They worked hard and played well. The group earned $87 which has been
donated to the Townsville Hospital Trust.

Happy Christmas

The President, Committee and Newsletter Editor wish you all a Happy Christmas and a Tuneful New
Year.

The Illawarra Recorder Event, January 16 - 19

This is a bit out of our area but is listed here for anyone able to get to it.

Dates: Monday 16th January to Thursday 19th January 2012 - four4 days of informal recorder playing at
the Thirroul Railway Institute , Railway Pde Thirroul, NSW

Contact: Simonette Bunder sjbunder@iprimus.com.au (02) 4227 5637, 22 Cedar Grove Keiraville 2500
or Irene Stone ibstoned@tpg.com.au 0412 294 240

.

Cost: $20 per day includes lunch ($10 hall hire/ refreshments + $10 lunch).  Cash on the day is preferred.

Membership Info & Society Contacts

Please visit our Home page for information.
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